
  

         Spring has arrived and as a reminder we would like to ask that you have your children 

wear close-toed shoes to school.  Any shoe that allows the bark and sand to get in on the sides 

is not appropriate.  Tennis shoes are the easiest shoes to play in and your children can run 

around in them.  Once again, we ask that you pack a varied and nutritious lunch for your 

children, and since the weather is getting warmer, be sure there is an ice pack in their lunches. 

Thank you all very much for your Scentsy orders.  We really appreciate it.  We’d also like 

to offer a big thank you to Miss Lisa who coordinated the fund raiser, and who also very 

generously donated all her profits to the school.  Miss Lisa, thank you very much!! 

When coming to school or leaving, please do not interrupt the teachers during our circle 

times.  The teachers cannot have a conversation with you while they are doing circle or during 

work time.  Please call the school for any questions you might have. 

At the Big School, please check your child’s file which is located next to the sign in/out 

binders.  The files have art work and papers that the children have done. 

There is a book order attached to this newsletter and we would like to have the orders 

in by April 3 so that the books can come in before our spring break. 

 

April Units 

Little School        Big School 

            Ladybugs        Egg & Life Cycle 

            Ladybugs        Flowers 

            Celebrating Earth Day      Earth Day 

            Letters:  O, U, Y       Letters:  O, U, Y 

 

SPRING BREAK:  APRIL 22-26 

RETURN TO SCHOOL:  MONDAY, APRIL 29  


